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CITY OF PITTSBURGH  

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 

CITY- COUN TY BUILDING 

 

April 1, 2024 

CHRIS HORNSTEIN 

DIRECTOR 

 
President and Members of City Council 
City of Pittsburgh 

 

Re: Extension of Electronic Waste Recycling Contract with PRC. 

 
Dear Members of City Council: 

 
Attached is a proposed Resolution authorizing the Mayor and the Director of the Department of Public 

Works to amend Resolution 464 of 2023 in order to execute an agreement(s) to authorize the Pennsylvania 
Resources Council (PRC) to continue providing electronic waste collection and recycling services for City 
residents by extending PRC’s services for an additional one (1) year and increasing the authorized spend by One 
Hundred Thirty-Five Thousand Dollars ($135,000.00) for a new total amount not to exceed of Three Hundred Ten 
Thousand Dollars ($310,000.00). 

 
Your favorable consideration of the attached proposed Resolution is hereby requested. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
CH/gm 

Sincerely, 

 Marcelle Newman  
Marcelle Newman (Apr 1, 2024 14:26 EDT) 

Marcelle Newman 
Acting Director 

 
cc: Chris Hornstein, DPW Director (via email) 

Chip Gaul, DPW Facilities Assistant Director (via email) 
Shawn Wigle, DPW Superintendent of Environmental Services (via email) 
Brian Chizeck, DPW Assistant Superintendent of Environmental Services (via email) 
Don Mudrick, DPW Personnel & Finance Manager (via email) 
Kristen Erickson, Assistant Solicitor (via email) 
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